










In undertaking the review of the 2021/22 Annual Return it came to our attention that the Council had not met the requirements of the 
Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 in providing electors with a period of 30 working days to inspect the accounts. The Council 
correctly answered no to the relevant assertion in the 2022/23 Annual Governance Statement and has complied with the regulations in 
2023.

19 September 2023


	Halling Parish Council -AGAR F3 2022_23.pdf
	Halling Parish Council - EA report.pdf



